Information for Parents/Carers
 
Primary Flu Programme 2019
 
Dear Parents/Carers

[bookmark: _GoBack]The date is Monday, December  16th 2019
 
From September 2019 we will be using e-consent for the Flu programme.  This year we are vaccinating children in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6.  
 
Please click https://www.derbyshireandcityimms.co.uk/  and click on the Seasonal Flu icon to complete the consent form, the option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the questionnaire so please complete even if you do not want your child to have the vaccination.
 
Your unique school code for St Alban's Catholic Primary School is DC146253
 
For the Public Health England Flu information leaflet visit https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/806857/PHE_Protecting_Child_Against_Flu_leaflet.pdf 
 
Visit http://www.derbyshireschoolnurses.org.uk/parents/immunisations/immunisation-dates  and select your school under the primary section for the date we are due to vaccinate your child in school.
If you experience any problems please call the School Age Immunisation Team.
 
Repton: 01283 707178
Clay Cross: 01246 252953
 
 

